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Apple should launch a the latest iPad Pro at around March 2020, but according to DigiTimes
shipments will only peak until after April, since component suppliers are still ramping up output
following an extended Chinese New Year break.

  

  

The reason behind the longer-than-usual break is, of course, the coronavirus outbreak.
DigiTimes says upstream supply chain partners kicked off component production for the new
model before the Lunar New Year, but the epidemic has put on the break. As a result,
shipments may peak at a monthly level of over 3.5 million units in Q2 2020, since assemblers
will only start ramping up shipments from March.

      

As for the tablet itself, the news source says the 12-inch iPad Pro will feature a rear-end
three-lens ToF 3D sensor, part of a bid to boost global tablet market share, not to mention
sales. The tablet should find demand in China, where strict traffic controls have lead to an
increase in remote teaching, leading to a want for devices of the iPad variety.
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Go Shipments of New iPad Pro May Peak in April at Earliest (DigiTimes)
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https://www.digitimes.com/news/a20200218PD207.html

